
 
 

MAPLE CREEK PAC MEETING 
Monday, Jan 11, 2021 at 7pm 

PAC Executive: PAC Chair - Andrea Gretchev; Treasurer - Annie Tsang; Secretary - Laura 
Woodward; DPAC - Pooneh Kraushar; Fundraising Coordinator – Janet Thompson 

In Attendance: Andrew Graham, Pooneh Krausahar, Behnam Setayesh, Sara Ostavi, Saadiya. 
Joha, Andrea Gretchev, Laura Woodward, Iryna Miqueles, Neda Nezami, Janet Thompson, 
Elliott Wang, Esmeralda Mendoza and Larry Ryan 

1. Welcome/Call to Order at 7:04 

2. Approval of Agenda (additions) Motion made by Laura and seconded by Pooneh.  
Motion carried. 

3. Approval of Minutes from Dec 7, 2020. Motion made by Laura  and seconded by Janet.  
Motion carried. 

4. New Business: 
1. Fundraising updates  

Flipgive links sent out $64.87 raised as of Dec 29. They will allow a payout if you 
don’t reach the $100 threshold but will not pay out the credits, only the amounts 
earned shopping, if you withdraw with less than $100.  We can wait till the end of 
the year.   
We will not add anymore fundraising at this point. 

5. Ongoing Business: 
 5.1  Principal’s Report - Andrew Graham 
  Welcome to all new faces.  

Covid 19 Updates: Protocols working well.  725 people in the school all day. 
New families have been following protocols and getting registered.  Although not 
required about 1/3-1/2 will wear masks in classrooms. All kids wear masks in 
common areas. No known exposures at Maple Creek.  Big.thank you to the 
community to being safe and following protocols. If an exposure happens, a 
cleaning crew will come in and clean all areas the exposures have taken place. 
Schools were kept open because of the low exposure rates with kids. Most 
exposures in BC have been adults 
Report Card: Currently the Report Cards are on My Education BC Portal 
(MyEdBC).  Maple Creek will be adding a feature to that students and parents can 
access this information also.  This information is shared between schools. Grade 8 
students will be getting an account this month. Their report cards will be online in 



term two.  Grade 6 and 7 students will be added for the third term. This will also 
allow you to access old report cards. This will reduce the use of paper. Will be 
similar to fresh grade in the future.  

 5.2  Vice Principal’s Report – Larry Ryan 
Leadership - Leadership team ran a great week before Christmas break.  They will 
be running another theme week before spring break.  
FSA - Foundational Skills Assessment- Assessment of reading, writing and 
numeracy.  It will be happening for the Grade7s Feb 15- March 12.   
MDI - Middle Years Development Years - Questions around well being, health 
and academics (grade 4 and 8). District and community centres use it for planning 
and meeting needs 
SLS - Student Learning Survey- Survey of parents, students and staff- how 
students are learning.  

 5.3  Executive Reports: 
 5.3.1 Chair – Andrea Gretchev - Nothing to report at this point. 

5.3.2 Treasurer – Annie Tsang - No new activity to report 
Teacher Wish List - Larry and Andrew have gone through the report and approved 
items. Rachel is starting to purchase items.  Still waiting to hear back for a few 
teams.  Wish will be finalized ASAP 
5.3.3 DPAC - Pooneh Kraushar 
DPAC Meeting - Dave Sands - Technology and Kids January 27th.  Andrew will 
send the invitation out to parents.  

 5.4   Mail and Communications 
 5.5   Next meeting - Mar 1 (no meeting in Feb) 
    

6. Adjournment 7:35pm


